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Year 2 Newsletter 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

We hope you all had a good Easter break and are looking forward to the next half term. 

 

Curriculum Overview (please refer to the topic web for further details)  

 

Subject  Main learning  

Literacy  Story writing based on traditional tales and fairy tales. 

 Handwriting—developing cursive font. 

 Comprehensions- developing inference skills. 

 Individual and group reading. 

Spelling  Adding suffixes: –le, -ment, -ness, -ful. 

 Revision of common exception words.  

 Silent letters. 

Maths  Time.  

 Measurement – length, height weight and capacity. 

 Times tables 2, 5 and 10. 

 Revision of Place Value. 

Science  Plants- Plants in their local environment.  

 Study different habitats, look at how animals adapt to the environment in which they live. 

Creative Curriculum 

 (Geography) 

 

 Map work. 

 Using points of a compass and directional language. 

 Comparing human and physical features.    

  

Homework 

Maths and Spelling homework will continue to be set weekly on Thursday to be returned by Monday. Spelling Shed and 

Times Table Rock Star assignments are available online to supplement learning.  

 

General reminders 

Please continue to use the Communication Book to promote home-school links.  We will check the books daily for any 

messages. Please could you fill in your child’s reading record every time you hear them read, including any books chosen 

from home. 
 

Water Bottles and sun safety 

Please ensure that your child has their water bottle in school every day. We also ask that every child has a sun hat to 

wear outside on hot days. Please make sure all jumpers and hats are clearly labelled.  

 

Snacks 

The children will continue to receive fruit daily from the fruit scheme. Some children have been bringing in additional 

snacks. We are happy for this to continue as long as it is a healthy snack and conforms to the school policy of No Nuts. 

 

Thank you for all the support and encouragement you give to your child. We hope that all this information enables you to 

continue to be involved in their learning. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Nicholson, Ms Zealey, Mrs Newell, Mrs Sharief and Mrs Qadir 


